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DOHA BRITISH SCHOOL

AL WAKRA

Our core purpose is that every young person should gain as much as possible from our school,
based on our belief that all learners can, need and want to achieve.

January 04 2023

Dear parents,

On Saturday February 10 2024, we will be holding a spring fair on our current school campus. As this event
follows on from our in-school Sports, Health & Wellbeing week and preludes the following week’s Qatar
National Sports Day, our fair will have a similar Sports, Health & Wellbeing theme and will be called our
DBS Wakra Health & Wellbeing In The Community Fair. Our fair is being organised and run by our superb
Friends of DBS parents group, a team who have already contributed so much this year already with regards
to other events, such as our Day Of Solidarity With Palestine and our Qatar National Day activities.

Copied below are some important links, which | would urge parents to be aware of and to have looked at
prior to our DBS Wakra Health & Wellbeing In The Community Fair:

So that we can manage numbers of visitors safely, any parents wishing to attend are kindly requested to
register in advance via the following link: https://forms.gle/Nvf1DfGoSNCd8wsJ)7

In addition, parents will be able to set up vendor stands in order to sell items, if they wish. Each vendor will
be allocated a space with a table and a chair and the rental/participation fee is QR150 for one stall or
QR250 for two stalls. Should any parents be interested in this particular opportunity, kindly complete the
following online form: https://forms.gle/DpV5cmBJVMZujrTL6

Because there is limited space available for vendors, we will notify parents individually if their application
to sell items at the carnival is successful. As noted above, | would be very grateful indeed if anyone who
wishes to set up a vendor stall aims to link this with the theme of the event itself.

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, | would welcome
them to do so via the email address below.

Yours sincerely,

N =
Steven Miles.
Principal, Doha British School — Al Wakra Campus
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